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Dear Banneville Power Administration,

The energy you provide is the lifeblood of Port Townsend
Paper “ompany. The jobs it insures is the lifeblood of our
membiirs. Their jobs are the lifeblood of this community.

We s.pport Port Townsend Paper Company's effort to
insure energy supplies are met post 2011,

We would like to thank Bonneville Power Administration
and Pcrt Townsend Paper Company for this opportunity to
comme::nt on the Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy
Proposal.

Thank you,

Jim Little
PrESid:int
USW local 175

igw = AP0

F-242



